
Sunday, December 23, 2018 
Fourth Sunday of Advent 

 

Mass Schedule: 

Monday, December 24 
   5:00pm   Christmas Vigil 
                       Sacred Heart Parishioners 
Tuesday, December 25 
    12:00am Midnight Mass 
                       Living & Deceased Members of the Cumberland  
                       Family (Mary Clare Cumberland) 
    10:00am   Charles & Lois Ernst (Julie Couch) 
Wednesday, December 26 
    No Mass 
Thursday, December 27 
    12:00pm   Conversion of the Hearts of Family Members 
Friday, December 28 
    8:00am     Living & Deceased Members of the Jaroch 
                       Family (Carole Jaroch) 
Saturday, December 29   
    5:00pm     Sacred Heart Parishioners 
Sunday, December 30 
  *8:30am     Mary Lengerich (Dave Lengerich) 
  *11:00am   Jack Jarecki (Family) 
  *Rosary begins 25 minutes prior to Mass 
 

Last Weekend’s Collections: 

December 16, 2018 
Collection Basket: $18,746.03 

Electronic Giving: $655.00 
Online Giving: $745.50 

Amount Needed Weekly: $16,509.00 

YTD Amount Needed: $412.725.00 
YTD Income: $388,850.77 

 

Parish Calendar: 

Monday, December 24 
  Parish Office Closed 
Tuesday, December 25 
  Parish Office Closed 
Wednesday, December 26 
  Parish Office Closed 
Thursday, December 27 
   6:30pm   Cupertino Classic – Bishop Dwenger High School 

 

Christmas Mass Schedule: 

Monday, December 24 
           5:00pm   Mass with Children’s Pageant 
           (Music begins at 4:30pm)* 
         *the Church fills quickly, we recommend you arrive early 

Tuesday, December 25 
           12:00am   Midnight Mass  
           (Music begins at 11:30pm) 
Tuesday, December 25 
           10:00am   Christmas Day 
           (Music begins at 9:40am) 

 

Religious Education News: December 23: 

No Classes Dec. 23, Dec. 30 & Jan. 6 
Enjoy your Christmas break! 
Classes resume January 13 

 

Teens: December 23: 

CROSS will not meet during Christmas break. 
Next CROSS will be Sunday, January 13 

 

Prayer: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Please note the different Mass times this week. 
The Parish Office will be closed Dec. 24-26. 

Have a Blessed Christmas! 

Your prayers are requested for: 

• All those individuals on our prayer list. 

• Prayers for healing and peace for an elderly 
parishioner, who has suffered a concussion 
following a fall and for an easy transition into 
assisted living. 

• Father Phil to continue to make progress toward a 
full recovery.  

• The men participating in the Exodus 90 retreat and 
their families. 

• All those who have received prayer blankets. 

• Our twinning parish, St. Nicolas, and the people in 
Haiti. 

 

Please call Sue Wamsley 574-306-8928 with prayer requests. If 
you prefer, you can text her the prayer request or email to: 
albertawamsley@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
     Reminder: The Chapel is open 24 hours for 
      prayer and reflection. Chapel code is 2009.  
 

Please pray for: Rita Schwartz, Isabel Lichtfuss 
Please call Susan Armacost at the Parish Office if you 
wish to have your name, or a family member’s name, 
added to the list of people suffering from illness or in 
need of spiritual or emotional support. 
To all Parishioners:  Please notify the Parish Office (267-

5842) if you or a family member is hospitalized. Because 
of the Privacy Act, we are no longer notified by the 
hospital about parishioners who are in the hospital. 

 
 

THE CALLING CUP 
Make the Christmas season extra special by signing 
up to host The Calling Cup now and into the new 
year.   Sign up on the board in the Gathering Space 
or call Andrea Komorowski at 574-551-4645 for 
more information.   
 
                         Calling Cup Hosts 
              Dec. 29/30 Host Needed 
              Jan.   5/6  Host Needed 
              Jan. 12/13  Adrian & Michelle Shirrers 

mailto:albertawamsley@gmail.com


New Year’s Day – Holy Day of Obligation 

On New Year’s Day, Tuesday, January 1, we 
celebrate the Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother 

of God. It is a Holy Day of Obligation. 
Mass times will be: 

December 31 @ 5:00pm Vigil 
January 1 @ 10:00am 

 

RCIA: 

Classes will resume January 7, 2019 
 

Ministry: 

The Christmas Tree in the Gathering Space holds an angel 
ornament for each parishioner who has passed away during 

the past year.  Please keep their families in your prayers 
during this Christmas Season. 

Paul T. Heiman                 Sharon Elaine Whicker 
Donna E. Keough                 Gloria Jesus Verteramo 
Nelle R. Heiman                 Bernard A. “Ben” Muzzillo 
Ronald A. Randels                Richard “Ricky” E. Lowe 
Cesare Vitale                 Eleanor M. Rapsavage 
Barbara B. Ludwig                Sara J. Mozdren 
Paula B. Gervais                 Marta Bonilla 
Richard Edwin “Cappy” Sullivan 

       

Charitable Giving: 

                   Thank you to all who have pledged to this year’s  
                   Annual Bishop’s Appeal. Your donations help our 
                   parish and Diocese to implement all the programs 
                   that help us to grow in our Faith. If you have not 
                   made your pledge yet, you may do so now before 
the end of the year. 
 

During this Holy season of Christmas,  
please remember to include the Church and Diocese  

in your charitable giving plans. 
Donations to the Church need to be received by the end of 

the year to be counted for 2018. Thank you!! 

 

Right to Life: 

Right to Life will be publishing a two-page, pro-life 
advertisement in the Times Union on Saturday, January 26, 
2019 to memorialize the 1973 Roe vs. Wade decision 
handed down by the Supreme Court which made abortion 
on demand legal throughout all 50 states.  The ad will also 
be posted at www.nci4life.org.  You can help show your 
support by including your name in the ad.  Forms to sign up 
for the ad will be available in the Gathering Space this 
weekend. The suggested donation is: $5 for individuals ($1 
for students) and $10 for couples and families. 

 

Outreach:                                 

Winter Gear/Coat Drive for Our Father’s House 
The coat drive will continue through December 30. 

Please continue to donate any new, slightly used and clean 
winter gear. Coats, gloves, boots, scarves and any type of 

thermal gear is accepted and greatly appreciated! 
Thank you for your support!  

Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus. 

Mass/Reconciliation News for the New Year: 

Beginning Saturday, January 19 through Saturday, April 
13, we will be hosting Mass at Sacred Heart for the 

Diaconate Education program. We will celebrate Mass 
every Saturday at 8:00am in the Church. 

Everyone is welcome. 
*The Diaconate candidates will be praying Morning Prayer 

from Liturgy of the Hours @ 7:45am. Please be 
quiet/reverent as you enter the Gathering Space and 

Church. 
 

Father Jonathan’s day off will move to Mondays. 
Beginning Monday, January 7, the Mass schedule during 

the week will be: 
  Monday:         No Mass * 
  Tuesday:        5:30pm Mass followed by Reconciliation  
  Wednesday:   8:00am Mass (All School) 
  Thursday:       5:30pm Mass followed by Reconciliation 
  Friday:            8:00am Mass (All School) 
*St. Francis in Pierceton has a 6:00pm Mon. evening Mass 

 

Young at Heart: (55 & Older) 

Beginning Wednesday, January 9, Young at Heart will meet 
the 2nd Wednesdays of the month at 9:30am at the 

American Table Restaurant. All parishioners 55 and older are 
welcome to join us for breakfast and fellowship.  

 

Around the Diocese: 

Thursday, December 27 the Priests are taking on the 
Seminarians in the Cupertino Classic! This friendly 

basketball game will take place at Bishop Dwenger High 
School in Ft. Wayne. Tip-off is at 6:30pm.   

Come cheer on our own Father Jonathan!!! 
 

Advent & Christmas Gifts: 
 

JUAN DIEGO BOOKSTORE 
109 W. Market St., Warsaw  

Come and browse the many Advent and Christmas books, 
 bibles (English and Spanish), rosaries, crucifixes, statues, 

medals, and other gifts for the whole family. 
       HOURS:        Mon–Fri: 10:00-4:00     Sat: 11:00-3:00 
 

Visit the Lighthouse Catholic Media Kiosk in the 
Gathering Space to purchase CD’s and/or books. 

 

Redeemer Radio Visit Sacred Heart School??: 

The Kyle Heimann Show and Redeemer Radio will be visiting 5 
schools during Catholic Schools Week, Jan 28-Feb 1. 

Please help Sacred Heart win this opportunity by voting for our 
school by text and email.  

You can vote each day from now until Dec. 30. Thank you! 
Text: ‘Sacred Heart Warsaw’ to 260-436-9598 and 

Email: redeemerradio.com/redeemer-radio-news.php 
 

 

 

Please submit bulletin items by 3:00pm Tuesdays: 

To: frazzettas@comcast.net 

CC: laura-gillis@sacredheart-warsaw.org 

Thank you! 
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